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Welcome to Greater Shepparton Secondary College GREATER
SHEPPARTON
SECONDARY
COLLEGE

21 July 2022

Dear Parent/Carer

It is with great pleasure that we welcome you and your child to Greater Shepparton
Secondary College in 2023.

Your Primary School will have notified you in writing of your child’s successful placement at
Greater Shepparton Secondary College in 2023. They will have also provided you with a
Year 7 Placement Acceptance Slip. Please sign and return the acceptance slip to your
Primary School by Wednesday 10" August to confirm your child’s place.

Our transition team, headed by Positive Schools Leader Jennifer Attard, will be working
closely with your child’s grade six teachers to ensure we have a sound knowledge of your
child’s individual needs prior to commencement. This will include the opportunity for extra
transition supports as required.

We invite you and your child to attend the Year 7 2023 Information Evening on Wednesday
24th August 5:30pm - 6:30pm. The session will include information on Year 7 subjects,
student leadership opportunities, our lunchtime clubs and bus travel. Year 7 enrolment
packs will also be distributed at this session.

Please do not hesitate to contact us directly on 5891 2000 if you have any queries or
questions or email at registrar@gssc.vic.edu.au

Yours sincerely

1 .
Barbara O'Brien
Executive Principal

Post: PO BOX 4010, Shepparton VIC 3632

Phone: 03 5891 2000

Email: Greater.Shepparton.scdeducation.vic.gov.au
ABN: 61408009 945 | School No: 7876

WwWw.gssc.vic.edu.au



